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Submission no 6.
 
New Purpose Built City
 
It has been suggested that in addition to Cork, Limerick , Galway and Waterford being the focus of targeted
investment that an entirely new purpose built city be created in the midlands area. If this were to be the
case and if it is deemed that this city should have a population in the 50-100,000 +range  then I would
suggest that it should located somewhere North of Roscommon, West of Longford and south of Carrick On
Shannon with an option to dovetail with any northwestward extension of the Dublin Mullingar Motorway
toward Sligo
 
Name : Mr Darragh Murphy
 
Organization : Representing myself as a citizen at the time of these submissions. In the future I may be
either -
 
an owner of / partner within / consultant to / employee of ; a newly formed or existing Architectural
Practice / Services company
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